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October 18, 2010

MORAL AND SPIRITUAL GUIDANCE WEEK (MSGW)
FOR PUBLIC SERVANTS

Pursuant to Presidential Proclamation No. 472, s. 1989, the Moral and
Spiritual Guidance Week (MSGW) for Public Servants will be celebrated on
October 16, 2010 with the theme, “Isang Bayang Sumasamba Tungo sa Daan
na Matuwid.”

All government officials and employees are encouraged to extend
support and participation in the observance of this occasion. Agencies are
also encouraged to display within their premises a tarpaulin containing their
logo plus the theme of the event.

For more detail, contact Bro. Fel Velasco at mobile phone no.: 0927-
662-8128
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